
Action Taken Report on Curriculum 

2016-17 

H&HB Kotak Science College has 10 teachers are members of Board of Science, Faculty of 

Science and Senate. They take feedback from teachers and students. When there is a 

meeting with parents, alumni and industries they take feedback on curriculum.  They are 

active to put their suggestions in the bodies of Saurashtra University at the meeting. There 

is significant contribution in design and development or its reformation of curriculum. There 

are two members Dr. Ranjana Agarwal and Shri U.J. Vyas are members of Faculty of Science. 

Faculty of Science give importance to the suggestions of them.  

For example,   We had taken feedback from teachers of Mathematics in 2016-17. We had 

received a suggestion about Paper no.601 B, Introduction to SAGE. It was to replace SAGE 

Software by other mathematical software like GeoGebra. GeoGebra is open source software 

and more useful to the students of Mathematics. It was put in the Board of Studies of 

Mathematics by our teacher NT Chotaliya at the time of meeting. The board accepted it and 

SAGE is replaced by GeoGebra with effect from June 2017. Dr. N. K Ajudia prepares a journal 

of practical of GeoGebra on behalf of the board.  


